
England does the Daily Mile! 

We have been so proud of the children today, who did amazingly with their Mile 

run! Their positive attitudes and determination to succeed was incredible! They 

have all received a certificate for completing their mile and the winners of the 

back sign competition were Millie T and Freya from year 6 who have both 

received a special skipping rope which counts their steps – well done! For the 

next 3 weeks, during PE, all of the children will be competing in a virtual cross 

country competition against many other school in Telford and Wrekin and the 

winners from each age group will be put forward for the Telford Schools’ cross 

country team – good luck everyone!  

 

All of our class ran 10 laps around the running track (we actually did more 

because we finished first!) We talked about how lucky we were to be able to run 

and how much we should appreciate it. We really enjoyed ourselves and it made 

us feel great but we were tired afterwards! 

Ethan and Peter (6S) 

 

Competition winners! 


